
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

4 May 2010 

DCL organizes 4th Medical 
Day 

Dubai Central Laboratory Department in 
collaboration with the Public Health Services 
Department of Dubai Municipality organized for the 

fourth time the Medical Day for the Municipality staff under the slogan "Your 
Health is Important to us", which was held in the lobby of the DCL. 

Eng. Hawa Abdulla Bastaki, Director of Dubai Central Laboratory 
Department opened the activities of the fourth Medical Day in the presence of 
heads of organizational units where she was briefed on the medical services 
provided to the DCL staff. 

During the Medical Day the DCL staff took the advantage to conduct tests 
such as checking blood pressure, blood sugar and dental check ups for the 
reassurance to their health, as well as the availability of the service of medical 
consultations such as gynaecology, internal diseases and skin care. 
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